Most of you probably know by now that Wayne Box has asked to be relieved as Course Superintendent. The Board is currently reviewing several avenues available, and we are determined to select the one we believe will provide Green Oaks Golf Club with the best services that fit our budget. We are meeting on Monday the 29th, to make a final decision.

We are grateful for Wayne's many years of dedication and service to Green Oaks, and wish nothing but the best for He and Virginia. Pass along your well wishes when you see them.

The Board has decided to try increasing our membership by offering to new member applicants two free months of dues when they commit for one year. (must have been a non-member for at least a year to qualify) Fourteen months for the price of twelve! We are also offering our members one month free dues for each member you recruit. Here's your chance to help the club as well as yourself.

I know some of you haven't been too happy with the way the green covers have been used this winter, but keep this in mind, we are trying to give our Greens the best chance of being really good this summer. We do not want a repeat of last year!

Spring is around the corner, so get your equipment ready for a good year of golfing. Who knows? This may be the year you get that first ACE!

Annual meeting is coming up. Board positions are open. Are you ready, willing and able to take the challenge? Sign up in the Pro Shop.

Wishing you the best golfing year ever!!!!

For the Board of Directors

Roger Wade